
10/08/2017  

RE: Final Call to Complete Grouse 
Shooting Company Questionnaire  

From: corporate_responsibility <corporate_responsibility@next.co.uk> To: XXXXXXXXXX 
Date: 05/07/2017 3:25 PM  

Dear XXXXX, Thank you for your email asking about our company’s position 
in relation to the grouse shooting industry.  

We can advise Next does not offer for sale or purchase corporate shooting days 
as per our company policy. We hope this provides a satisfactory response on the 
subject  

With regards  

XXXX  

XXXXXXX | Head of Product Legislation and Sustainable Development  

( Direct Line Number  xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  

* E-Mail: XXXXXXXXXX P please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to 


